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NOTICE OF TECHNICAL RECORD SESSION  

Pursuant to the provisions of the Rhode Island General Laws §§ 39-1-1 and 42-46-6(b), as 
amended, the public is hereby notified that the Public Utilities Commission (PUC) will conduct a 
Technical Record Session on Wednesday,  November 18, 2015 @ 10:00 A.M. in Hearing Room 
A of the PUC’s office located at 89 Jefferson Boulevard, Warwick, Rhode Island.   

On July 1, 2015, pursuant to R.I. Gen. Laws § 39-26.6-24 (the RE Growth Program Act), 
the PUC opened this docket to consider The Narragansett Electric Company d/b/a National Grid 
(National Grid) rate design and distribution cost allocation among rate classes in light of net 
metering and the changing distribution system that is expected to include more distributed energy 
resources, including distributed generation.   On July 31, 2015, National Grid filed a revenue-
neutral proposal for new electric distribution rates for review and approval by the PUC pursuant 
to the RE Growth Program Act.  At this technical record session, the intervenors will make a 
presentation regarding their testimony filed on the rate design proposal submitted by National 
Grid.   

The docket containing National Grid’s proposal and intervenors’ testimony are available 
for examination at the PUC’s office.  The docket can also be accessed on the PUC’s website at: 
http://www.ripuc.org/eventsactions/docket/4568page.html.  Reference is also made to Chapters 
42-35 and 39-1 of the Rhode Island General Laws.  

 

The PUC is accessible to the handicapped.  Individuals requesting interpreter services for 
the hearing impaired must notify the Commission Clerk’s office at 780-2107, seventy-two hours 
in advance of hearing date. 

 
Luly E. Massaro, Commission Clerk       
November 13, 2015 

 


